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Invitation Monday, 1st of April 2013

Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,    March 2013

Don’t forget our 14th anniversary party! Come and celebrate with us on the 1st April at our shelter in 
Baan Taling Ngam, 2pm - 6pm! Everybody is welcome to have a snack and a drink with us and check 
out our shelter with our Puppy- and Cat House, and over 10 outside compounds. Come and find out for 
yourself, what we’ve been doing in the last 14 years….

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to all that contributed to building a new cage for the monkey 
Ling. I am extremely happy to be able to tell you today that Ling can now spend the rest of his life in a 
much larger and nicer cage.

Marcus from Germany has been volunteering 
with us for a few weeks. He and our Thai helper 
Road built the cage. They have managed to 
create a small paradise for Ling.
Ling’s owner has returned finally and was 
delighted with the new cage.
Sadly we couldn’t do any more for Ling. He will 
probably have to spend the rest of his life in this 
cage. Ling already spent 5 years in that tiny 
cage. 
Of course, the owner is not willing to give up the 
monkey for adoption, since the monkey is a way 
to get customers. We will look after Ling 
regularly and will check that he gets enough 
food and never has to sit in his own dirt 
anymore. 

Here is the link for the videos and the photos http://www.samuidog.org/MonkeyBusiness_en.html
I will keep you updated in the next info letters, how ling is doing and if the owner is taking proper care 
of Ling

Operation list February 2013
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
120 9 21 6 7 163

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we 
can make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-
friendly have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-
legged friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes 
Brigitte
and the DCRFS – Team


